COVID-19 INFO

COCHRANE TEMISKAMING RESOURCE CENTRE

To: All Staff

From: Daniel Roy
Subject: Covid-19 response
Date: June 25rd", 2020

“WASH YOUR HANDS, PHYSICALLY DISTANCE, STAY SAFE”

The CTRC Management Team continues to meet to discuss any care and
support issues in this Covid-19 Period.
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Over the months of July and August Covid-19 updates will be limited
to any Urgent or priority communication.

We currently have an active posting, ending in September, for Relief
ARC staff. Please encourage anyone you feel is suitable for the
position to please apply at hr@ctrc.on.ca.

As Ontario re-opens, we are wanting to hear from you about safe
community outing we could consider for our residential individuals.
Please share any thoughts with your Supervisor.

Special thank you from Gary Dowe and the management team at
CTRC goes out to:

All front line staff for their continued efforts at keeping the virus out
of our home. Doing the wellness checks, wearing the masks, doing
the extra cleaning, sanitizing groceries, working for one employer,
limiting your own community outings and travel are all having an
effect and preventing an outbreak.

Health Services for the pandemic response they have been
providing. The training, the direction, the problem solving has been
invaluable.

All PRT staff for continuing to support individuals in what has not
always been easy conditions. You have created new ways of



connecting and offering support via the creation of a Facebook
group, Facebook live events, ensuring remote case management of
urgent responses, providing reassurance to individuals and parents
and doing remote drop offs for documents and other essentials.

All the individual PRT staff that have been shopping week after week
to ensure homes have the supplies they need.

All clerks that have been reporting to 600 Toke St to ensure
administrative support for all the activity during this pandemic
period and ensuring the bills are paid and payroll is done.

All CSS staff that have been bring activation and fun to all the homes
both on site and remotely via the Zoom activities.

THANK YOU

Respectfully, P
Daniel Roy, Human Resourc%to/r-_l

Cc Darren Renaud, L664 President
Cindy McQuarrie, OPSEU Regional Representative
Sarah Cashabec for Board Distribution and web posting



